

# **G9 Module (1) Trending (Vocabulary List)**

Word	Meaning	Word	Meaning
celebrity	شخص مشهور	<b>GPS</b> device	جهاز استشعار عن بعد
entertainment	ترفیه	massive	ضخم هائل
gadget		incredible	هائل
social media	التواصل الاجتماعي	non-stop	مباشر - دون توقف
style	موضة	produce	ينتج
arrange	يرتب - يخطط		ینتج بانتظام نجم ریاضی
not at all	مطلقاً	sports star	نجم رياضي
at the moment	الآن	talented	مو هو ب
cancel	يلغي	gifted	مو هو ب
chance	فرصة	skilled	ماهر
come over	يزور	weigh	یزن
discuss	يناقش	wonder	يستفسر
hard		denim	قماش جينز
plan	يخطط	a variety of	تشكيلة من
term		accessories	كماليات
though = <b>al</b> though	بالرغم من	athletic shoes	حذاء رياضي
amount	كمية	average	متوسط
baggy = loose	فضفاض	brand	ماركة
because of = due to	بسبب	casual	عادي
cen <u>tu</u> ry	قرن (100 عام)		يبدو - يظهر
charge (v.) – (n.)	يشحن/ عمولة	develop	يتطور
common	شائع	harmful	ضار
cost	یکلف	identity	هوية - شخصية
environmental issue	أحوال بيئية	in fashion	يساير الموضة
globally	عالمياً	out of fashion	موضة قديمة
pocket	جيب	reach	يصل الي
region	منطقة	shape	شکل
shine	تشرق – تشع	specific	محدد - معین
tear, tore, torn	يمزق	trend	موضة
leather	جلد مدبوغ	fantastic	رائع ِ
rubber	مطاط	nearly	تقريباً

silk	حرير	pitch	ملعب رياضي
wool// woolen	صوف	poem	قصيدة
create	يبدع	poetry	شعر
crowd	زحام	shoot	يصور
straight away	مستقيم	do not mind	لا يمانع
whistle	يصفر	specific	محدد
bright	لامع - براق	sell, sold, sold	يبيع
SO-SO	لا بأس	normal	عادي
abnormal	خارق	informal	غير رسمي
indoor (adj.)	داخلي	indoors (adv.)	داخلياً
outdoor (adj.)	خارجي	outdoors (adv.)	خارجياً

# \*Phrases and expressions\*

How is it going? = How are you?	(be) really into	
(be) free	(be) not a big fan of	
What are you up to? =What are you	It's something else	
doing now?		
Find (sth) horrible	It's nothing special	
There is nothing I like more		

<sup>\*</sup> Some English phrases that refer to like, dislike and just OK

Like	Dislike	Just OK
(Be) really into	am not a big fan of	so-so, do not mind
It's something else.	finds horrible	It's nothing special.
There's nothing I like more.		

# G9 Module (2) Face to face (Vocabulary List)

Word	Meaning	Word	Meaning
apologize to <b>sb.</b> For <b>sth</b> .	يعتذر	<u>un</u> comfortable	غير مريح/ مزعج
congratulate	يهنئ	unusual	غریب / غیر مألوف
face-to-face	وجها لوجه	upload	يرفع على شبكة النت
advise		art gallery	متحف فني
advice	نصيحة	for ages	منذ زمن بعيد
below	أسفل	interview	مقابلة شخصية
completely	تماما	recognize	يتعرف على
dark	معتم/ قاتم	success	نجاح عاطل/ لا يعمل
edit	يحرر / يعدل/يحسن	<u>un</u> employed	
expect	يتوقع	wish	رغبة / يرغب
fix	يصلح	acquain <b>tance</b>	أحد المعارف
flash		child <b>hood</b> friend	صديق طفولة
flat	شقة	close friend	صدیق حمیم غرباء تماماً
improve	يحسن	complete strangers	غرباء تماماً
in the middle of		distant relative	قریب من بعید
lately	حديثاً	mate	زميل
lens	عدسة	mutual friend	صديق مشترك
natural	طبيعي	by the way	على أية حال/فكرة
otherwise	وإلا	Do you mind?	هل تمانع؟
place	مكان / يضع	give me a call	اتصل بي
pose	يتوقف	go ahead	تفضل
position	مكان / موضع		حان الرحيل!
result	نتيجة	How's business?	ما الأمر؟
shoot a photo	يصور	catch your name	أعرف اسمك
smile	يبتسم	long time no see!	لم يراه من زمن بعيد
soft	ناعم / أملس	look alike	يشبه
stand out	يميز	look familiar	يبدو مألوف
subject	هدف / جسم	be likely	محتمل
surprise	دهشة	behave	شجاع
tip	نصيحة	catch up on	يتابع

turn out to be	يتضح أن	encourage	يشجع
fear	خوف	Keep in contact with	يظل على علاقة بــ
frequently	على نحو متكرر	keep in touch with	يظل على علاقة بـــ
generation	جيل	communicate	يتواصل
go against	يقف ضد	get hold of	يمسك / يتواصل
impossible	مستحيل	have a word with	یتناجی مع
meaning	معنى	instant message	رسالة فورية
method	طريقة	<u> </u>	ينعزللا يتواصل
social skills	مهارات اجتماعية	pick up the phone	يأخذ سماعة التليفون
statistics		reach = arrive in/at	يصل الي
study/=research		rec <b>ei</b> ve a reply	يتلقى رداً
no dou <u>b</u> t	لا شك أن	return a call	أعادة الاتصال
feelings	مشاعر	skype	برنامج تواصل
get along with	يتأقلم مع / ينسجم	voicemail	بريد صوتي
qualities	سمات	admire	يعجب بـــ
reason	سبب / يتسبب	annoyed	منزعج
rely on = depend on	يعتمد على	appreciate	يقدر
eye contact	تواصل العين بالعين	extremely	للغاية
sense of humor	روح الدعابة	optimistic	متفائل
trust	یثق	pessimistic	متشائم
brave	شجاع	responsible	مسؤول
cheerful	مرح	strict	صارم
confident	واثق من نفسه	•	جدير بالثقة
forgetful	كثير النسيان	main	اساسي
generous	کریم	evolve	ينشأ / يتطور
hard-working	مجتهد	generation	جیل متکرر
humorous	مضحك	frequent	متكرر
moody	متقلب المزاج	teenagers	مراهقین / شباب

# \*Phrases and expressions\*

be in contact with	يظل على تواصل	stay in touch with	يظل على تواصل
stay in contact with	يظل على تواصل	How have you been?	كيف كان الحال؟
be in touch with	يظل على تواصل	It could be better.	يمكن كان أفضل

# **General Revision on First Report Grade 9**

### 1) Reading

#### A) Read the following text and answer the questions:

Qatar is a small country in the Gulf and it has quite a small population. About 850000 people live there. Most of them live in or around the capital, Doha, which is the main centre for culture and commerce. The rest of the country is mostly desert except for some vegetation in the north. The climate, in general, is hot and humid in summer though the temperature decreases during the winter months.

The people of Qatar are very friendly and generous. They live in peace and security. They used to work in fishing and pearling, but nowadays a lot of them work in trade and business. Some of them work in oil industry, which has a great effect on economy.

The official language in Qatar is Arabic and the official religion is Islam. Both of them affect the nation's culture and tradition. People also use English in their daily life and many businessmen use it in their trade

The country has some wonderful places for tourists to visit and many things to do. Last summer, Tom visited Qatar and saw old forts and beautiful museums. He also went shopping in big modern stores.

### **Choose the correct answer:**

- 1- What is the official language in Qatar?
- A. English
- B. French
- C. Arabic
- D. Spanish
- 2- What is the weather like in Qatar?
- A. cloudy
- B. warm
- C. humid
- D. snowy

### **Answer the following question:**

3- What are the people of Qatar like?

4- What is the most important industry in Qatar?
B) Read the following text and answer the questions:
Two French brothers, Joseph and Etienne Montgolfier, invented the first hot-air balloon.
They got the idea when they found that hot air from a fire made a paper bag rise into the air.
In September 1783, the brothers made a big balloon from cloth and paper. They made a
fire under it. They thought it might be dangerous to go up in it themselves, so the first
passengers were a duck, a sheep and a chicken! In November that year, two friends of the
Montgolfier brothers went up in a similar balloon. The balloon rose to 150 meters and floated
for nine kilometers over the city of Paris and it came down safely.
A) Choose the correct answer:
1- When was the first hot-air balloon invented?
A. 1683
B. 1765
C. 1783
D. 1873
2- What was the first balloon made of?
A. plastic and wood
B. cloth and paper
C. silk and polyester
D. denim and leather
B) Answer the following question:
3- How high did the balloon rise?
4- Who were the first passengers?
•••••

#### C) Read then choose the correct answer

My name is Kate O'Hara. I live on a farm with my mother and father. I like it but I work very hard. Every morning I wake up at five o'clock and feed the horses. Then I can go back to the house. Mum makes breakfast at 5:30 and I'm not late for breakfast because I don't like cold eggs. After breakfast I help dad for an hour. Then I have a shower and get ready for school. The school bus leaves at 8:15. I leave home at 8:00.

After school I can watch TV for an hour. Then we have our dinner. We have chicken for dinner but I hate it. I eat it because mum gets angry. After dinner I do my homework. Then I go out and feed the horses. I go to bed early because I'm always very tired at the end of the day.

1. Where does Kate live?

She lives on a farm

2. What time does she get up every morning?

At 5 o'clock

3. Who makes breakfast every morning?

Her mother

**4.** Why isn't she late for breakfast?

She doesn't like cold eggs

**5.** When does she have a shower?

Before school

**6.** What time does she catch the school bus?

At 8:15

**7.** How long can she watch TV?

		For one hour
	8.	What do they have for dinner?
		chicken
	9.	When does she do her homework?
		After dinner
	10.	Why does she go to bed early?
		Because she is very tired at the end of the day.
True o	r Fals	e:
	1.	She doesn't like the farm.
	2.	Kate doesn't work very hard.
	3.	Kate has a shower before 8:15.
	4.	Kate's mother doesn't like chicken.
	5.	After dinner, Kate feeds the horses.
		2) Vocabularu
Choos	e the	2) <u>Vocabulary</u> correct answer:
		pall is the most game in the world.
	specia	
	popu	
	nervo	
D.	imagi	ned
2-	Rona	ldo is a very football player.
	famo	
	comn	

C. weak

D. wonder

<b>3</b> -	it isnowadays for young children to use tablets.
A.	famous
В.	common
C.	imagine
D.	different
4-	After a long holiday, it's difficult to get back to life.
A.	normal
В.	danger
C.	common
D.	popular
5-	Do you I should go on diet?
A.	wonder
В.	want
C.	think
D.	imagine
6-	I can't my life without internet.
A.	wonder
В.	want
C.	think
D.	imagine
7-	I where Rami is.
A.	wonder
В.	want
C.	think
D.	imagine

8-	Let me for lunch today.
A.	pay
В.	spend
C.	fund
D	play
9-	When we go shopping, my wife usually too much.
A.	pays
В.	spends
C.	offers
D	wastes
10- N	ly brother bought a new pair of shoes.
A.	leather
В.	silk
C.	wood
D	polyester
11- S	he has an expensive scarf made of to go with the new blouse
A.	rubber
В.	silk
C.	wood
D.	polyester
12- T	his shirt is 80% cotton and 20%
A.	rubber
В.	metal
C.	wood
D	polyester
13- T	he ball is usually made of
A.	rubber
В.	metal
C.	wood
D.	polyester

l4- At school, you should wear clothes.
A. casual
B. informal
C. formal
D. jeans
L5- I like going shopping in this shop because I can find my favourite
A. trends
B. brands
C. formal
D. casual
L6- Ali always sits at his place near the window.
A. normal
B. casual
C. common
D. usual
17- Tom works in a computer company. He Software.
A. designs
B. fixes
C. hangs
D. mends
18- Our school library has a of books. It's an amazing place.
A. region
B. formal
C. trendy
D. variety
19- We are an evening out. Would you like to join us?
A. planning
B. designing
C. discussing

D.	forming
20- N	My dad never me drive my car.
A.	answers
В.	lets
C.	hopes
D.	works
21- N	Ny uncle is very Sometimes he is cheerful, sometimes he is sad
A.	confident
В.	annoyed
C.	moody
D.	cheerful
22- I	e-mailed Omar an hour ago, but I haven't got any yet.
A.	result
В.	meaning
C.	consequence
D.	reply
23- Ir	n the end it out to be a beautiful day.
A.	stood
B.	turned
C.	took
D.	finds
24- P	arents should their kids to have social skills.
A.	encourage
В.	communicate
C.	recognise
D.	realise
25- A	lex has been for a year and hasn't started looking for a job yet.
A.	unimportant
R	unusual

C. unemployed
D. understood
26- She is a nice girl. Everyone her.
A. gets along with
B. catches up with
C. copes up with
D. cuts off
27- Don't spend too much time alone. Try to improve your skills.
A. rubber
B. social
C. mutual
D. formal
28- A real friend is someone you can trust and on him.
A. rely
B. stay
C. walk
D. eat
29- Do you know Ali? Well, we have some friends.
A. mutual
B. formal
C. casual
D. informal
30- It's Hot. I can't stay in the sun.
A. a bit
B. a little
C. fairly
D. extremely
31- We cannot solve this problem. It is to be solved.
A. mutual
B. possible

C.	impossible
D.	normal
32- N	Ny friend is always happy and has positive feelings. He is
A.	moody
В.	nervous
C.	brave
D.	cheerful
33- N	Ny uncle is a Person who feels sure about what he can do.
A.	confident
В.	nervous
C.	funny
D.	cheerful
34- N	Ny grandma is a bit She can't remember many things.
A.	moody
В.	forgetful
C.	brave
D.	cheerful
35- A	bdullah is a student. He is never lazy and does a lot of work.
A.	hard-working
В.	brave
C.	cheerful
D.	funny
	2) Cramanar
	3) <u>Grammar</u>
1 <sub>-</sub> I	A. Choose the correct answer:
	English every day.
	studios
В.	studies

	D. will study
2-	Omar going shopping.
	A. isn't like
	B. don't like
	C. doesn't like
	D. isn't liking
3-	What are you now?
	A. do
	B. does
	C. did
	D. doing
4-	We a test tomorrow.
	A. are having
	B. having
	C. to have
	D. were having
5-	Ali is a clever engineer. He in a big company.
	A. work
	B. works
	C. working
	D. workings
6-	Last week, dad a new car.
	A. buy
	B. buys
	C. buyed
	D. bought
7-	We went to the zoo
	A. a week ago

C. am studying

C. next week	
D. soon	
8- When I was young, I tennis. Now, I don't	
A. use to play	
B. used to play	
C. use to playing	
D. used to playing	
9- Did you to school by bus?	
A. <b>use</b> to go	
B. used to go	
C. use to going	
D. used to going	
10- Have you ever seen a lion? Yes, I one last yea	r.
A. have seen	
B. have saw	
C. saw	
D. see	
11- Samir a new laptop lately.	
A. buys	
B. buying	
C. is buying	
D. has bought	
12- I haven't joined a university?	
A. ever	
B. never	
C. yet	
D. after	

B. tomorrow

3- Sam hasn't done his homework
A. already
B. just
C. ever
D. yet
4- We have studied English seven years.
A. for
B. since
C. already
D. doing
5- I haven't met my cousinlast year/2017.
A. for
B. since
C. already
D. doing
6- Ali to school. He is still there.
A. has gone
B. has been
C. is going
D. will go
7- Ron to Rome twice. He told us about it when he came back.
A. has gone
B. has been
C. is going
D. will go
8- We are leaving in an hour. So, we have time to get ready.
A. little
B. a little
C. few
D. a few

19- Would you like coffee?	
A. any	
B. many	
C. some	
D. much	
20- Have you got money?	
A. any	
B. many	
C. some	
D. few	
21- I have very friends. I feel lonely.	
A. few	
B. many	
C. little	
D. a few	
22- This is my friend works in a big c	ompany.
A. who	
B. whose	
C. which	
D. where	
23- Thomas sold his old car wasn't w	orking at all.
A. who	
B. whose	
C. which	
D. where	
24- I have a friend father is a ministe	er.
A. who	
B. whose	
C. which	

### D. where

25- This is the restaurant I meet my friends every weekend.
A. who
B. whose
C. which
D. where
B. Write: (SINCE or FOR)
1. We have waited hereforan hour.
2. My mother has not met Tomsince his birthday.
3. People have not seen rain herefor more than 30 months.
4. Our family have belonged to the fitness clubsincewe moved here.
5. I have not visited Kuwaitfor ages.
6. Their son has been involved in modern art for over 5 years.
7. Everybody has recognized mesince they saw me on TV.
8. I have not watched any filmsince last month.
9. My dad has had 5 cups of coffeesince he got up.
10. My parents have known each other since 1975.
11. Sarah has cleaned the house for about 2 hours.
12. My dad has not spoken Englishsince he left school.
13. Sheila has not been to a tennis match for a long time.
14. Mark has lived in this villagefor months.
15. You have not drunk anythingsincebreakfast.
16. I have ironed 15 shirtssince yesterday.
17. Andy has been jogging in the morningsince the last ten months.
18. He has been calling herfor over 15 minutes.

19. I have not eaten carrots.....since...... I was a child.

20. I am tired. We have been studying...for..... about 2 hours.

c. Use. since & ful	
1. We have moved to a new flat since 2011. Use: for.	
for seven years.	
2. My mother has not met Tom <del>since last July</del> . Use: for	
3 months.	
3. People have not seen rain here for three months. Use: since	
since last July.	
4. Our family have belonged to the fitness club since 2013. Use: for	
for five years.	
5. I have not visited Kuwait <del>for 10 years.</del> Use: since	
since 2008.	
6. Their son has been involved in modern art since 2012. Use: for	
for six years.	
7. I have been teaching English in Qatar <del>for 17 years</del> . Use: since	
since 2001.	
8. I have not watched any game since last month. Use: for	
For one month.	
D. Do as shown in brackets:	
1- we usually (studying) English every day.	(Correct)
2- Othman (don't like) watching films.	(Correct)

3- We (play) football at the moment.	(Correct)
4- Sam never (go) to school by car.	(Correct)
5- She used to (watched) English films.	(Correct)
6- We have been in Qatar (for) 2013.	(Correct)
7- They haven't (arrive) at school yetarrived	(Correct)
8- I don't have (some) money. I need to borrow some.	(Correct)
9- I saw the boy (whose) broke the window.	(correct)
10- This is a big hospital (Which) my brother workswhere	(correct)
11- We play football every Friday.  We are playing football now	(now)
12- Sam likes Spanish. Sam doesn't like Spanish.	(negative)
13- We play football every Friday.	(now)
14- I watched a lot of films when I was young. Now I don't. I used to watch a lot of films when I was young	(used to)
15- We used to go to the zoo once a year.	(How often

How often do you go to the zoo?	
16 – Hamad has lived in Doha since 2012.	(for)
Hamad has lived in Doha for six years.	
17- Fahd went to school and he is still there.	(has gone)
Fahd has gone to school.	
18- I have already bought a new car.	(yet)
I haven't bought a new car yet.	
19- she has listened to the radio for 2 hours.	(How long)
How long has she listened to the radio?	
20- I don't have any friends.	(no)
I have no friends. a lot of films when I was young	
21- Hashim has got a lot of books.	(How many)
22- This is Mr. Ali. He teaches us English.	(who)
23- I saw the happy man. His son came first in the final test.	(whose)

## E. SOME /ANY /NO

	here p B. none	eople at all at the bus stop? C. any
	s reaso B. no	on to be rude all the time C. any
		off next week when I move house C. some
	e's coffe B. some	ee left; could you get some while you're out? C. any
	st get to the B. no	bank because I haven't got money for the weekend C. any
	d I have B. some	more tea, please? C. any
	n we got to B. no	the cinema, there weren't tickets left C. any
_	• •	because there was petrol left  C. some
	shop had B. no	milk so we'll have to drink our coffee black C. any
		ke you to King's Cross so get on the first that comes along ome C. No
always ma	<b>'s worried l</b> <b>ake her ner</b> B. no	
		ers support the Government, but most don't C. Some
		take medicine without reading the information first

Q14 - I'll have to get my TV fixed as I've been having problems with it A. any B. no C. some
<b>Q15 smoke without a fire</b> A. Some B. No C. Any
Q16 - I can't find of the cassettes I want to hear, not one of them A. no B. some C. any
Q17 - There's hardly fax paper left A. no B. any C. some
Q18 - There must be job for me; I really need the work A. some B. no C. any
Q19 - I found it without difficulty A. no B. some C. any
Q20 - I couldn't get into the concert because there were tickets left A. no B. any C. some
4) <u>Communication:</u>
Choose the correct answer:
1- Are you doing anything tonight?
A. Sure, why not?
B. Thank you very much.
C. I don't have any plans.
D. Never mind.
2- A: Are you interested in music? B: Sure,
A. It is just so-so.
B. I am not a big fan.
C. I find it horrible.
D. There is nothing I like more.

4-	Thank you very much.
A.	It is just so-so.
В.	I am not a big fan.
C.	I find it horrible.
D.	You are welcome.
_	How's it going?
	How's it going?
	Not too bad, thanks.
В.	I'm not a big fan.
C.	I find it horrible.
D.	I'm not sure.
6-	What are you up to?
	What are you up to? Not too bad, thanks.
A.	•
А. В.	Not too bad, thanks.
A. B. C.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan.
A. B. C. D.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan. Nothing much. I'm not sure.
A. B. C. D.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan. Nothing much. I'm not sure.  Do you like Chinese food? No way,
A. B. C. D.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan. Nothing much. I'm not sure.
A. B. C. D.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan. Nothing much. I'm not sure.  Do you like Chinese food? No way,
A. B. C. D. <b>7-</b> A. B.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan. Nothing much. I'm not sure.  Do you like Chinese food? No way, There is nothing I like more.
A. B. C. D.  7- A. B. C.	Not too bad, thanks. I'm not a big fan. Nothing much. I'm not sure.  Do you like Chinese food? No way, There is nothing I like more. I'm not a big fan.

3- A: Do you like water sports? B: Yes, ......

A. Sure, why not?

B. I'm really into.

**D.** Never mind.

C. I don't have any plans.

### 8- Ken! Long time no see!

- A. I'm not a big fan.
- B. Good to see you again.
- C. It's something else!
- D. Thank you very much.

### 9- Do you mind if I join you?

- A. I find it horrible.
- B. Nothing much.
- C. No, go ahead.
- D. I'm very happy.

10. A

# 5) Writing:

# 1. Blog Template



ni, everyone:	
Our school organizedfor us on the 18 <sup>th</sup> of February 2	2018. It
aimed at	
The day began atat the However, we had to wait unti	l 10:30
am for the event to commence. I was so disappointed.	
The events <u>kicked off</u> with a motivating example set b	by the
It was an exciting start. I couldn't wait for the next activi	ty.
The students were divided Excited and energe	<u>tic</u> the
students started racing. I was and we were almost a hea	d of all
other teams minutes later, we began to feel Th	ne race
lasted for and I was barely breathing. I found the whole expe	erience
just horrible.	
Although we didn't win the race, it was day for the stud	ents. It
highlighted the importance of the sports and the sporting spirits	

2. Write a paragraph of up to 15 sentences about what you did last summer holiday.
(Use punctuation marks correctly. Do not number sentences. Write in paragraph layout.)
Helping phrases:
Where you went
Who you met there
Who you went with
➤ <u>How</u> you went there
When you came back
➤ <u>How</u> you felt or enjoyed

•••••	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
3.	Write a paragraph about a football match you attended.
	ing phrases:
	time / place / best players
	who scored first / the final score
	what you felt

	paragraph about a person you admir	e.	
Helping phrases:			
Who is the person?			
What is I	<ul><li>What is he like?</li><li>How does he influence you?</li></ul>		
How do			
What do	What do you think of him?		

#### Read the following then answer the questions:

1 In March 2009, Khaled was one of the ten horse riders taking part in the Arab horse-riding, a 600-kilometre race across frozen tundra in the middle of winter. Not a single rider had ever completed it. With temperatures of 20 degrees below zero and only six hours of daylight each day, it's probably the hardest race in the world.

- **2** Ten years earlier, Khaled, a former professional football player, had an apple-size piece of his brain taken out. It was part of the treatment for the epilepsy which he suffered from. The operation was successful, but he noticed a strange side effect: he could ride a horse without stopping for long hours.
- 3 At the start of the race, icy winds froze Khaled's drinking water supplies, so he had nothing to drink for the first 200 kilometres. He kept going by sucking on frozen fruit and nut bars. On the tenth day, the ice beneath his horse feet cracked open and Khaled fell up to her shoulders into a freezing river. He managed to climb out but struggled to continue. The horse was seriously injured and Khaled's soaked boots had frozen to his feet.
- **4** Despite of all this, Khaled remained positive. This was perhaps another benefit of his operation. 'I have a problem with short-term memory. I could be out racing for two weeks, but if someone told me it was day one of a race,' he jokes, 'I'd say, "Great, let's get started!"'
- 5 On 23 March 2009 after twelve years of his surgery Khaled crossed the finish line of the Arctic Ultra. He was the first of eight finishers.

#### 1. What is the text mainly about?

- B. the side effects of an operation in brain
- **C.** the frozen temperature of the Arctic
- **D.** a horse-rider who finishes the toughest race
- E. a 600-kilometre race across frozen tundra

۷.	what happened on the tenth day?	
Α.	Khaled finished the race.	
В.	Khaled fell into frozen river.	
C.	Another horse-rider won the race.	
D.	Khaled had an operation in her mind.	
	·	
2	According to paragraph 4, how can Khaled be described?	
٥.	According to paragraph 4, now can knaled be described:	
A.	lazy	
В.	selfish	
C.	moody	
D.	positive	
4.	Why was the race difficult?	
Α.	it was 200 km long.	
	It was for men only.	
	It lasted for eleven days.	
	It was in tough weather.	
5	What operation did Khaled have?	
٠.		
6	How did the operation in Khaled's brain help her?	
υ.		
7	When did the race start?	
/.	vviicii uiu tile late stalt:	
8.	How did Khaled get water during the race?	

9	. I haven't heard from Tom for 10 years
	We've lost touch.
	We've been to the zoo.
	We've never met before.
D.	We've known each other for a year.
10	D. A: How about going to the Pearl of Qatar next week?
	<u>B</u> : I am afraid
A.	I am happy.
В.	I can't make it.
C.	I find it great.
D.	That would be wonderful.
1	1. <u>Saud</u> : Are you into Karate?
	<u>Salem</u> : Yes
A.	I find it bad.
В.	It's nothing special.
C.	I am not a big fan of it.
D.	There's nothing I like more!
1	2.The party was wonderful at first, but it to be a disaster
A.	took
В.	stood
C.	found

13	3.I didn't find my headset. I where I put it.	
A.	think	
В.	know	
C.	wonder	
D.	imagine	
14	4.She always English at night.	
A.	study	
В.	studys	
C.	studies	
D.	studyes	
15.My father always to the club by bike.		
	<b>A.</b> go	
	<b>B.</b> gos	
	C. goes	
	<b>D.</b> goies	
10	6.I your phone is ringing.	
	A. think	
	B. know	
	C. wonder	
	<b>D.</b> imagine	
17	7.I run for an hour when I was 20.	
	A. used to	

**B.** use to

**D.** turned

C.	did use to	
D.	do use to	
18.My family used to dinner in a Syrian restaurant.		
A.	has	
В.	had	
C.	have	
D.	having	